Dear Parents/Guardians

We are excited to kick-off our **FUNDRAISING** for the 2018-19 school year with **FRESH FROM THE FARM!**

Fresh From The Farm is a healthy fundraising program that is educational, exciting and profitable. Students will be selling bundles of Ontario-grown fruit and vegetables to families in our local school community. There are two bundle options:

Bundle A (\$14): 5 lb potatoes, 3 lb carrots, 3 lb yellow onions, 3 lb sweet potatoes

Bundle B (\$15): 8 lb box of 20-25 Empire apples

Why FRESH FROM THE FARM?

- Promotes healthy eating habits for our families enjoy delicious fall harvest foods!
- Teaches our students about food, nutrition, and agriculture!
- Supports Ontario farmers!
- Bridgeport Public School will receive 40% profit from the sales! All money raised will be put back into the school. Proceeds from this fundraiser will help to fund educational presentations for all grade levels, classroom learning funds and also the Home Reading Program. Every order helps and impacts every student in the school.

Here is how it works!

- Enclosed is a brochure and an order form. Please fill out the order form with details of each sale and collect the money when you take the order. Cash or cheque is accepted. Cheques are to be made payable to 'Bridgeport Public School'. If you need more order forms you can print from our website (https://brp.wrdsb.ca/school-council) or pick one up from the office.
- Please return the order form and monies collected to your child's classroom, on or before
 <u>WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 10th</u>. Ensure that your child's name and room number are on the order
 form and the money is placed into an envelope.
- 3. Delivery of products will be after harvest, during the month of November, and you will pick up your complete order from the school. An exact date and time will follow.

If you have any questions, please reach out to us at bridgeport.school.council@gmail.com.

We thank you very much for supporting this initiative that helps our kids raise funds – in a healthier way.

Sincerely, BPS School Council Fundraising Committee

